
MINUTES 

LICENSE COMMITTEE 

July 18 2018 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

 
1. The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. 
 
2. On roll call, the following committee members were present:  Ald. Kurkowski, Ald. Duchniak and 

Ald. Gehl.  Also in attendance was Deputy City Clerk Christa Miller. 
 
3.  Ald. Gehl, seconded by Ald. Duchniak, moved to approve the minutes of 5/4/18, subject to 

correction of the date of the minutes being corrected to reflect the date of 5/4/18.  On roll call, all 
voted aye.  

 
4. The Committee reviewed an original application for an Operator’s license submitted by Julia C. 

Bell, 6855 W. Kathleen Ct., Franklin, WI (Jim Dandy’s) (held 5/4/18).  Ms. Bell was in not 
attendance. 

 
 On her application, when Ms. Bell disclosed her prior convictions, she omitted two.   
 
 When the Committee met on May 4, Ms. Bell indicated that she would be providing the 

Committee with character statement.  At the time of the meeting, no character statements were 
received. 

 
 Ald. Gehl, seconded by Ald. Duchniak, moved to deny an Operator’s license to Julie C. Bell, 

6855 W. Kathleen Ct., Franklin, WI  (Jim Dandy’s), for falsification of application, possession of 
a controlled substance and being a habitual offender.  On roll call, all voted aye.  

 
 

Ald. Kurkowski, seconded by Ald. Duchniak, moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:42 a.m.  On roll call, all 
voted aye. 
 
 


